Club Volunteers

Written by lesley Tuesday, 12 February 2013 21:15

If you are interested in coaching or indeed in refreshing your memory regarding coaching techniques and styles then this short course is ideal for you. I have undertaken the course and would highly recommend it.

Please note that the club will either pay direct or reimburse you for the cost of the course, so if you are interested please contact me in the first instance. Ivor Hopkins, Club Volunteer Co-ordinator, 07771 772724 or by e-mail:

vor.hopkins@btinternet.com